
Monday, November 21st 

Daily announcements 
 

• Girls Jr. volleyball tryouts will be held today and Wednesday after school.  

• HUGE Shoutout to our junior girl’s basketball team who had a huge weekend at CWOSSA. We started the 

weekend with a big win against holt trinity, The girls played their   best game of the year against north park 

leading the way to their CWOSSA final. The CWOSSA final was a battle against Bishop Mac and the girls played 

their hearts out in a controversial loss by 3 points bringing home silver metals.  

• There will be a parent meeting for the Europe trip 2024 on Wednesday, November 30th @7:00pm. If you are 

interested, please scan the QR code outside of the office. 

• Grad photos Go to bookmygrad.com enter school code MKI. You must book your time slot. Grad photos are in 

December.  

• Attention all boy’s basketball players, the last SR boy’s tryout will be Monday morning at 7:15am. The first Jr 

boy’s tryout will be Tuesday morning at 7:15am. All JR players must bring a signed permission form to Mr. 

Rowntree before trying out.  

• Attention all boy’s basketball players. The last Senior boys’ tryout will be Monday morning at 7:15am. The first 

JR boys’ tryouts will be Tuesday morning at 7:15am. All JR players must bring a signed permission form to Mr. 

Rowntree before trying out.  

• The junior girl’s volleyball tryouts will be held on Friday November 18th, Monday November 21st, Thursday 

November 24th. Please have a form filled out before attending a tryout.  

• Book club is meeting on Friday at lunch! We have a new location too meet, join us in room 2011 (Mr. Baxter’s 

classroom) 

• The literacy test continues today. Group 2 is writing during period 3- Please check the bulletin board outside of 

the library for more info and to ensure that you are on the list. See Mr. Baxter if you have any questions 

• Attention all students travelling to Saint-Donal, Quebec this February. We are starting a fundraiser. Please see 

Madame Cross in room 2028 for more information. 

• Hey blue devils! Here at McKinnon park are selling poinsettias to help fundraise for the school. There will be 6” 

and 12” poinsettias and there will be three prizes to some lucky sellers, for every poinsettia you will be entered 

into a draw, so get your friends and family to buy some. Some of the prizes include gift cards, candy baskets, a 

yeti water bottle, school merch and more! We will be fundraising for most of November and the last day to hand 

in your order forms will be Monday November 28th! 

• Need a job? The Early Learning Care Unit School Age Program is hiring part-time, temporary positions at Notre 

Dame Elementary School, Monday – Friday, 3:00-5:30 pm. Responsibilities include supporting the programming 

of the licensed childcare program as well as housekeeping duties as required. Experience working with young 

children is preferred as well as first aid/CPR training. Submit a cover letter and resume by email to 

jobs@hnreach.on.ca by November 16. Contact person is Lynn Tessaro, Human Resources Manager of 

Haldimand-Norfolk REACH. 

• Its that time of the year again – Movember. Mr. Cameron will once again be growing a mustache and raising 

money for Movember. He’ll be walking around the school throughout the month accepting donations, please 

consider donating.  

• Hey blue devils! After school tutoring is back! The educational assistance will be offering tutoring for grade 9 and 

10s in the library – Monday to Friday. Do you need help with your homework? Do you need to catchup? Do you 

need to review before a test starting Monday October 24th from 3:00pm -5:00pm we will see you in the library! 

• Attention all students who are taking French either this semester or next semester or for those who are 

interested in learning French. You are invited on an AMAZING French trip to Laurentian Mountains in Quebec for 

3 Days and 4 nights from February 15-18, 2023 – Family Day weekend.  

mailto:jobs@hnreach.on.ca


• What would you do with $1000? If you want a chance at winning this annual OSSTF/FEESO student achievement 

award, you need to create an original piece of writing, art, or media on this year’s theme” I am everything they 

say I am.” The submission deadline is November 11th. Your application package will go through a school, district, 

regional and provincial competition. Look for a poster in the library or talk to Mr. Baxter 

• After school homework help runs every Monday and Wednesday from 3 – 4:30 p.m. in Learning Services 

• Attention fitness enthusiasts, the weight room will be open Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays after school and 

at lunch on Thursdays this semester.  

• Anyone who might be interested in the Europe trip 2024 see Mr. Pudwill for more details. 

 

Today at MPSS 

- -Junior girls volleyball tryouts after school 

-  

 

Tuesday at MPSS 

- Literacy test continues  

- Junior boys’ tryouts before school (7:15am) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


